Employees Must Opt In to
Healthcare Plan of Choice

HIl employees must
select their healthcare
Nsurance options during
open enroliment Oct. 31
through Nov. 18 or you
will be automatically
placed into the HSP high

deductible plan!
There are no exceptions!
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I = If you have questions, please contact:
Nurse Alliance Union Rep Debbie Jackson at (760) 690-7392

or jacksond@seiuizirn.org




